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Studio Closure: The studio will be closed...
Nov 20th-26th for Thanksgiving
Dec 15th- Jan 7th for Christmas Break

GDA Parents Observation Nights Nov 27th-30:
It's Parent Observation week! Parents feel free to come inside, enjoy some treats and watch all that we have

worked on!

Operation Christmas Child Nov 1st-10th:
Operation Christmas Child delivers great joy and the Good News of Jesus Christ to children in need around the

world through gift-filled shoeboxes. Each box packed full of quality toys, school supplies, and personal care
items becomes a tangible expression of God's immense love for the child. For many, it is their first gift ever!
Delivered by our local church partners, shoebox gifts provide an opportunity to present the Gospel to boys and
girls in a clear, child-friendly way. To see more info, visit
https://www.samaritanspurse.org/operation-christmas-child/what-goes-in-my-shoebox-suggestions/
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Grab a Christmas Shoe Box from the studio |
Mark whether the shoe box is for a boy or girl and pick the age. ‘
Fill the box with gifts! o
Bring the box back to the studio no later than Nov. 10th ; -’_»*

Miss Nikki will deliver the shoe boxes to a local church! i M
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We would love to see your pictures filling these boxes!
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Invoicing: November Invoices are due Nov 1st-10th. On the 15th, we will add a $25 late fee. Reminder: We
no longer take checks. You can pay thru QB online invoice sent to your emails, or you can pay cash or card
when you come into the studio.

As always, if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out!
- Miss Nikki



